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Leadership Team Meeting 

March 9, 2020 


Pastor Josh Andrews Stephanie Steinke Missy Keller 
    Carol Blass – Team Leader Kristen Davis      Bruce Hodges 

Sally Leidy   Emily Sharp  Dean Casperson 

Clarissa Frail   Dale Brookman  Judy Steigleder 

 

 Pastor Josh Andrews opened the Leadership Team with prayer followed by 

reflections of the second chapter of “Fresh Expressions”, a new kind of Methodist 

Church centering around the “attractional” and “missional” church.  Discussion and 

reflection of the Leadership Team followed. 

 

BUSINESS 

 

 There were  no additions or corrections to the January minutes and they stood 

approved as written. 

 

FINANCE REPORT  

 

 Stephanie was not available due to her heavy workload at this time of year, but would be 

available at our next scheduled meeting. 

 

 GOALS 2 and 3 

 

 Carol asked the team to review Goals 2 and 3 and make any comments, additions 

and/or corrections.  (See attached copies).  After a short discussion, it was unanimously agreed 

that the goals be approved as written.  Carol will submit these goals to Tony Mosley.  Tony 

would like to come after the Lenten Season for a celebration Sunday.  This will be an 

opportunity to bring all the work we have done in this whole process with him back to the 

congregation and again to get more people on board to the mission and vision of the church.   

 

 Carol stated that we need to keep coming back and revisiting these goals, perfecting 

them and leading the congregation to the next step.  

 

OTHER BUSINESS  Sally stated that if the coronavirus does impact us locally, we can   be 

thinking ahead to a couple of things, (1) how can we change things within our own church 

congregation and (2) if things become as serious as they could, we need to be thinking about 

those persons who are no longer working, people who have had their hours cut, their children 

are ill.  We need to be thinking about how we can reach out into this community if the need 



occurs.  If there are people in our church or community, perhaps pre-school parents who may 

not be able to pay for their children to come to pre-school, their hours have been cut or they 

don’t have the things they need.  We need to be aware so that we can step up for that. 

 

 Carol announced our next Leadership meeting is May 11, 2020.  Chapter 3 in 

Fresh Expressions is due. 

 

There being no further business to come before this group, Pastor Josh closed in 

prayer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Judith Steigleder 
Secretary 
(emailed 3-14-2020) 


